

10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary

2 November 1982

## GIBRALTAR

Following the Ministerial meeting about Belize this morning, the Prime Minister had a brief word with your Secretary of State about Gibraltar.

Mrs Thatcher said she assumed that the Chiefs of Staff had considered what action we should take if Spain invaded Gibraltar. Mr. Nott said that there was a full plan which he believed had been recently revised. He undertook to send the Prime Minister a note describing the plan in some detail.

I am copying this letter to Brian Fall (Foreign and Commonwealth Office) and Richard Hatfield (Cabinet Office).

A. J. COLES

Richard Mottram, Esq., Ministry of Defence.

SEGRET.